
Pamphill First School

The purpose of the Pamphill PTFA is to build a vibrant community within our school that helps to enhance the learning
environment and general wellbeing of ALL our children during their time at our village school.

PTFA NEWSLETTER
SEPT 2021

● A big Hello and Welcome!

Is it just me or was that the quickest of summers!  We are now all  back to school with our New Head Teacher, Mr
Wheeler! We would like to take this opportunity in giving him a warm welcome along with our new reception
parents!  Hopefully not too many tears were shed and your little ones are starting to settle in! It is so lovely now
we are all back to arriving at the same gate so see the little ones starting their new adventures!

● Who is the PTFA

Currently the PTFA has 3 committee members and a small army of helpers . Our chair - Vicky Moore is mum to
Alfie in year 4, Vice Chair - Rachel Ings is mum to Olive in year 4 and our Treasurer - Stephanie Symons is mum to
Milo in year 2. It is a team effort with everyone chipping in a bit to help. The PTFA has always been about making
sure the school can do all the fun stuff as well as supporting the important things and we are constantly on the
lookout for new people who can spare an hour or two.  In the coming year we are very keen to make sure that the
PTFA can continue its great work and are looking for new committee members that will be able to take over
things once our current chair and vice chair leave. So if you think that this might be something you are interested
in being a part of please don't hesitate to get in touch.

● Drinks

We would like to invite you for drinks and a brief meeting at the Vine on Wednesday 22nd from 7.30pm. You
can put a face to the names and also hear about some exciting new plans we have for the year. This will include a
new look Strawberry fair that we are hoping to have on the green with live music and lots of traditional activities
that the whole school will love! We will also be joined by Mr Wheeler.

All the classes have whats app groups so If you haven't already been included  please just let us know and one of
our admins can add you! This is a great way to keep up with what's happening!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you have already given and hope it
will continue, lots of love The PTFA committee x
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